
The City of Cupertino CIP Division is planning to install

photovoltaic (solar panel) systems at key City facilities.

We invite you to join us for a community meeting to provide

feedback on the proposed designs for each site. Your input is

valuable as we move from conceptual plans to implementation.

Tuesday, October 29, 2024 | 6 - 8 P.M.

Quinlan Community Center, Cupertino Room  

Susan Michael, CIP Manager

10185 N Stelling Rd, Cupertino, CA 95014

For more information, please contact:

susanm@cupertino.gov

Susan Michael, CIP Manager, susanm@cupertino.gov


